From: taekwonjohn@cox.net

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 3:12 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,,,

My name is John Richards ,,, my email is tackwonjohn@cox.net,,, I live in Phx AZ and my cell # is 6024327923. You may contact me at either..

I am writing to ask you "NOT" to change the way leverage is offered in the Retail Forex market... Trading in the forex as it is regulated now gives a individual American with a dream to succeed a chance with a relatively small stake to turn that into the American dream.

I have more reasons why this would create undo hardship on many people and force many to look outside our great country for there retail forex brokers... please contact me anytime to talk about them ...

thank you and God Bless Americia

John Richards a regular guy trying to earn some extra money to help with his kids education